
We are excited that the government has announced that holiday clubs for children can start up again 
from 29thMarch. The government guidelines say that outdoor provision may be offered to all children 
without restrictions. Therefore, Kick Off Stroud will be running multi sports clubs this Easter holiday at 
Minchinhampton Primary School. We will be following all government guidelines to ensure they are 
Covid safe. The clubs will be held outside and we will be organising a number of multi sports field 
games. The sessions will have a full Covid risk assessment. We will also be using the bike tracks so do 
bring along any bikes and scooters for the sessions, as well as safety gear. 
 
The clubs will be following the same format as our previous clubs with a morning (09:00-12:00) and 
afternoon (13:00-16:00) session. Each session will be £12 per child. We will be running the clubs both 
weeks of the holidays, excluding the bank holidays. The first week will run from Tuesday 6thto Friday 
9thApril and the second week will run from Monday 12th to Friday 16thApril. You can book your child 
on for one day or the whole week. 
 
Below is a summary of the details for the clubs: 
 
WHEN: Tuesday 6thApril- Friday 9thApril & Monday 12thApril to Friday 16thApril. 
TIMES: Morning session (09:00-12:00) & Afternoon session (13:00-16:00) 
WHERE: Minchinhampton Primary Academy 
WHO: All students from years R-6 
COST: £12 per child per session 
HOW TO BOOK: Email bookings@kickoffstroud.co.uk with your child’s details and what sessions they 
would like to attend. 
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